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NEW BABIES AT THOMAS HASSALL

We welcome 2 new baby boys and a girl!

Some of our staff have recently welcomed new babies to their families.

It's been an exciting time and we thank God for their safe arrival.

Hugh and Rebecca Renshaw welcomed a baby boy, James William on Sunday 28 June 2020
Rachel and Adam Thompson welcomed a baby girl, Lalani Lee on Tuesday 21 July 2020.

Jason and Samantha Swan welcomed a baby boy, Levi Thomas on Friday 31 July 2020.

'Praise God from whom all blessings flow"
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